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Meduxnekeag Consolidated School
Newsletter February 2021
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	1
MCS Random Acts of Kindness Day
#BeMoreLikeEvan
	2

	3
Deadline for Pink  Tshirt orders (due at the office)


	4

	5


	8
Staff Appreciation Week
	9

	10

	11

	12
Cost is $1.00
       



	15
NB Family Day
No School 
	16

	17

	18

	19



	22
Winter Carnival Week
SCHOOL SPIRIT DAY (Wear school colours – red, grey & white)

	23
ER DAY (Dress as something that ends in ER – dancer, hairdresser, teacher)
	24
PINK SHIRT DAY
to support                Anti-Bullying
	25
TWIN DAY

	26
PJ DAY

	Happy March Break- Monday, March 1 - Friday, March 5 - NO CLASSES 



TO HELP YOU PLAN AHEAD:
March 8 – Registration deadline for French Immersion for next fall

March 19 – Professional Learning Day – No School

March 31 – Report Cards go Home

April 2 – Good Friday

April 5 – Easter Monday

April 13 – Parent Teacher Conferences - PM

April 14 – Parent Teacher Conferences – No School

May 7 – NBTA Subject Council Day – No School
May 17 – NBTA Branch AGM – No School
May 24 – Victoria Day – No School
June 25 – Last day of classes
GUIDANCE CORNER


Hello Lightning Families! The monthly guidance newsletter for February is up and posted to our MCS school website under the quick links tab (guidance).  This month’s focus
is on the Character Strong Essentials of Empathy and Perseverance. Please check the guidance newsletter for some ideas, books, and a video on how you can support the development of these essentials with your child/children at home. During the month of February, MCS will also be celebrating Pink Shirt day on Feb. 24 and NB Suicide Prevention week during Feb.1-5th. For more information on the upcoming guidance events and/or reminders for how students and parents can access guidance support, please call one of our guidance offices directly at 506-325-4351 or 506-325-4710.
FRENCH IMMERSION REGISTRATION

Online registration is now open for French Immersion for the fall.  Parents interested in their child being in French Immersion can log onto the ASD-W website and click on the French Immersion Registration Tab.  French Immersion entry points are grade one at MCS and grade six at Townsview.  The deadline for registration is March 8, 2021.  

PRE-KINDERGARTEN

Our pre-kindergarten program looks quite different this year since we are not able to bring the children into the building.  We will be doing a series of videos to help introduce our future kindergarten students to the building, routines and staff at MCS.  Pre-K parents are asked to make sure we have their most up-to-date contact information at the office and to check email regularly in the up-coming weeks.  If anyone knows of a child who should be registered for Kindergarten, please encourage them to contact the school as soon as possible to get their child registered so they don’t miss out on the upcoming information.  
WHAT’S HAPPENING AT MCS?

Do you sometimes wonder what is going on at MCS? 
Join our MCS Home & School Facebook page or bookmark 
our website at  
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/mcs/Pages/default.aspx
WINTER CARNIVAL

The last week of February will be WINTER CARNIVAL WEEK at MCS.  We will have free dress-up days each day of the week.  We will also be holding a competition between the classes which is based entirely on participation throughout the week.  In addition to dress-up days, we will also have a variety of activities including: bulletin board decorating, snowman building, outdoor activities day, etc.  We will also be collecting food for the Food Bank that week.  More information to follow in the coming weeks.
MESSAGE FROM THE ADMINISTRATION
It is hard to believe we are already into February! We continue to be extremely proud of the students and their adaptably to the ever changing world we live in. We are spending more time outside this year with all students K-8. Please make sure your child comes to school each day with proper winter gear. They should also have two masks since one often gets wet during outdoor play. A special thank you to Green Diamond and Sheldon Acott for their donation of sleds. We also have been spending a great deal of time snowshoeing. We could use a little more snow…. if any one has any connections!!  We appreciate all of your patience and support during these trying times. We are also grateful for the incredible MCS Staff who continue to go above and beyond to support students.

Terri Mahoney-Walker, Acting Principal

Angela Stephenson, Vice Principal

Susan Palmer, Acting Vice Principal
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  We’ve Got This!
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